Submission Guidelines
 for the 
Asian Journal of Government Audit


The Asian Journal of Government Audit accepts submissions for each of its biennial issues compiled in April and October. The Journal is looking for the following types of content:

Technical Articles: 

The articles on the current theme and pragmatic aspects of public sector auditing will be accepted. These include case studies, ideas on new audit methodologies, or information on initiatives or programs related to capacity building and knowledge sharing. 

The other requirements are as follows:
i. Font type: Book Antiqua
ii. Font size: 12
iii. Other details:
· Name and photograph of the writer
· His/ her brief profile

Articles should be no more than 1,500 words in length; photographs, charts, graphs, and other images should be at least 300 ppi and should be sent as separate .jpg files (please do not embed these in Word files).


New Heads of SAIs: 

Please provide information on the appointment of an Auditor General, including his/her photograph and a brief profile. Please ensure that the resolution of the photograph is at least 300 ppi and send it electronically as a separate .jpg file (please do not embed photos into Word documents).

ASOSAI and INTOSAI News: 

News about ASOSAI’s Working Groups, task forces, committees and subcommittees. Please send information about new activities of your group that would be of interest to the broader ASOSAI community including ongoing group work, the publication of special documents, training initiatives, and collaborative efforts with other INTOSAI groups or external organizations. Please include your group’s e-mail address and website.
Contributions should be approximately 2-4 paragraphs, or up to 500 words. If you send a photograph, chart, graph or other image, please ensure that its resolution is at least 300 ppi and send it electronically as a separate .jpg file (please do not embed photos into Word documents).

Activities in member SAIs : 

Please send information about new activities relevant to your audit office including the publication of an annual or special report, the implementation of new or revised audit legislation or mandates, an anniversary special to your organization, or a “special project” conducted within your office or as part of a collaborative effort with other SAIs. You are also requested to intimate any change in the contact details of your organization (e-mail address etc).

Please include your SAI’s e-mail address and website.

Contributions should be approximately 2-4 paragraphs, or up to 500 words. If you send a photograph, please ensure that its resolution is at least 300 ppi and send it electronically as a separate .jpg file (please do not embed photos into Word documents).
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